
                 

Notice to Mariners No. 11 of 2024 

Wexford Harbour, Chart No. 5621.15, 1772 & 2046 
 
To all skippers, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, and members of the public. 
       

Restricted access to Ferrybank Slipway for Fleadh Cheoil Festival 4th -11th 
August  

 
   To facilitate emergency access during the Fleadh Cheoil Festival, 
access to the slipway in Ferrybank will be limited to emergency vehicles and 
registered commercial fishing vessels for the duration of the festival 4th – 11th 
inclusive. 
  
  Thers is an alternative slipway at Killurin Pier. Wexford County 
Council apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
  
 
Captain Phil Murphy 
Senior Marine Officer  
Wexford County Council  
 
08/07/24 


